
NEWSLETTER 

SOUTH CENTRAL PA WOODTURNERS 


CHAPTER OF THE AAW 

JUNE 2000 


Meeting Announcements: 

Date: June 6, 2000 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Place: Emigsville recreation building 

Directions: Going north on 83 , take exit 10 (George St.). Go north on N. George St. til you go thru theflashing yellow 
light. Soon after that turn right at the next signal light and turn right again between the tennis courts and ball field prior to 
the railroad bridge. 

Going south on 83, take exit 11 and turn left at the light at end of ramp. Go past Preston trucking(closed now) to the signal 
light -may be about one mile- and tum right at the light. Turn left at the next light- gas station! conv.store on left. Turn 
right between the tennis courts and ball field prior to the railroad bridge. 

This month's meeting will feature c.A. Savoy on texturing and carving on turnings. He did a demo for us last year and everyone enjoyed it very 

much. He agreed to come back and show us how he gets his turnings looking so great with his carving and texturing. It will definitely be an 

interesting evening. There will be a nominal fee of $7 .00 a person for this event. Hope to see you all there! 


There will be a raffie for 2 carbide tipped saw blades graciously donated to us by Woodworker's Warehouse. Tickets will be on sale at the meeting. 
Also the olive wood has arrived in 3 pieces measuring 6 x 16, 7 x 13 and 5 x 25. We will have to determine what kind of projects people want before 
we tum on the bandsaw. Remember, we will have to recover at least $3 a pound. The grain looks spectacular according to Valen and there may be 
some pen blank samples at the meeting so you can see for yourself The rest will be sold later cut to size for those interested. 

Thanks to Lonny Seitz for the Anchorseal. It took a lot of effort to order, store, handle and fill the containers to save everyone money. Remember 

to bring gallon containers if you have them. The cost is 6.50 a gallon. 


Thanks to Chuck Landis for introducing us to the making of winestoppers and making copies of the instructions. This is the type of participation that 
make having a turning group really worthwhile. 

We are still in need of a Vice-President or menbers at least willing to host or organize a meeting. Please call Valen at 266-6062 if you are willing to 
help out. Also we would like to work out a buddy system with people with email that could call 2-3 people without if some news came up quick so 
one person would not have to call everyone without email. Look at your lists and if there are people you can call locally let Val en or me(Jan) know. 

****July meeting***** 
. I am currently working with Dick Tuttle president ofKeystone Turners in arranging a demo by Stuart King ofEngland. Stuart will be demonstrating 
for Keystone on July 19 and we are going to try to get him up here for a day somewhere around that time. I will send out newsletters as soon as I 
have a fixed date and times. The meeting will be at Jerry Kopenhavers or at Barkby's if something would come up with Jerry. This will be a great 
opportunity for everyone' 

Good news' We received a $100 payment from Mrs. Druck for those of you who are interested. She is definitely making an effort to pay us(Valen) 
back. 

Please add the following member to your member list: 

Glenn + Rebecca Zepp 1160 Old Harrisburg Rd . Gettysburg PA 17325 (717) 337-9571 



